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January 12, 195~ 

To_Carole A._Leveaque, Clerk of Travel Bureau 
Re: Request or Pho~nix-London· Group 

we have yotl:r letter of January 6, 1954- ,- in the· following· tenor: 

"As requested· by the Phoenix-London Group, effective 1mme­
date·1y, will you please be sure that the age of the operator is 
incorporated on all automobile accident report forms submitted. 
rt is necessary that they have this information for statistical 
purposes-." . 

It would appear t~at the. request of the Phoenix-London Groui 
more properly comes within the administration of the Insurance 
Department than that of the office of the Attorney General. We 
do not supply.these forms, and if it is desirable that accident 
reports include ·the age of the operator, we wo·uld suggest that 
a directive from your department be sent to the departments 
involved . · 

jgt/c· 

James Glynn Frost 
Deputy Att·orney General 


